
     We had the chance this 
month to sit down and speak 
with regional presbyter, Abel 
Can, to gain his perspective as 
a leader on the Red de 
Multiplicación (RdM) church 
planting program. He was 
impressed with the emphasis 
that RdM places on the 

formation of the worker and 
the evangelism and 
discipleship of the 
community and stated, "This 
program is a move of God for 
our state to enable the 
church to fulfill its purpose both 
in the district and to the ends of 
the earth.”  Pray for us and our 

church planters as we enter 
our third month of this 
program now underway state-
wide!

     Each year we join with 
teams from the US to 
collaborate on projects here in 
Mexico that would be difficult 
to complete without outside 
help.  This past week, we 
received a 6 member team 
from Richmond Chi Alpha 
(RVXA) to raise a roof for 
Bethel Assembly (above).  
     This church, in the 
economically depressed area 
of Kopte, is still recovering 
from the devastation of 
Hurricane Isidore, whose high 
winds and floods wiped out 
all but a portion of the rear 
wall. RVXA was able to 
provide funds to purchase the 

galvanized metal 
roofing needed to 
complete the work 
and join with church 
members to put 
those materiales in 
place. The funds they 
invested, their time 
and physical labor, as 
well as their ministry 
among the children 
of the village served as an 
infusion of hope for the needy 
church, which promised to 
continue where the team had 
left off. 
     Later this month, we will join 
with missionary Nicky Rider to 
receive a team from Rolla First 

Assembly, which will work in 
Tekax to advance the 
construction of a church and 
training center for the 
predominantly Maya 
population of the region. 
Please pray for the continued 
impact of these groups!

Collaborating for Impact

We’re beginning to schedule for our 
2019-2020 itineration period, 
starting in 
August of 
2019. To 
schedule us, 
follow the 
link: http:// 
bit.ly/ TbmLBB or scan the code.

We’re so proud of Rebekah engaging 
in ministry and activity on campus 
while keeping up her academic life, 
making the Dean’s List!  Joseph has 
his ACT test coming up in June to 
prepare for his senior year and future 
college plans.  Jonathan is gearing 
up for a class trip to L.A. in May!
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Reunited!

Partnering with leaders 
to plant churches

  dave.godzwa@agmd.org          
Acct# 2696136

Get Involved 

Mission accomplished!

"This Program is a Move of God…"


